
December 9, 2019 

The regular monthly meeting of the Richfield Township Zoning Commission was called to order 
at 7:00pm by Chairman, Doug Ronau.  Those in attendance were Myra Condon, Frank Curtis, 
Don Reideler, Doug Ronau, Cliff Williams and Zoning Inspector, Ron Smith.  Also in attendance 
was Dustin Gomer, 11711 Sylvania, requesting a permit for an accessory building. 

Mr. Gomer’s application was reviewed by the Commission.  He did not bring a site plan but 
agreed to bring it the following day.  If Mr. Smith found it to be in order, the permit would be 
granted.  Mr. Curtis moved to accept his application providing the site plan was in order.  Mr. 
Reideler seconded his motion.  Roll Call:  Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. Reideler, yes; 
Mr. Williams, yes. 

The minutes of the November, 2019 meeting were read and Mr. Ronau moved to accept the 
minutes.  Mr. Reideler seconded his motion.  Roll call: Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. 
Reideler, yes; Mr. Ronau, yes; Mr. Williams, yes. 

Old Business: 

The Commission would like to know when new Regulation books will be issued.  The current 
books are 9 years old. 

New Business: 

Election of officers will be held in January.   

The Commission is respectfully asking the Trustees to consider raises to Zoning members. 

At 7:40, there was no further business.  Mr. Ronau moved to adjourn the meeting.  His motion 
was seconded by Mr. Reideler.  Roll call:  Mrs. Condon, yes; Mr. Curtis, yes; Mr. Reideler, yes; 
Mr. Ronau, yes; Mr. Williams, yes. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Myra Condon, Secretary 


